
Written Response for Legislative Hearing
July 2, 2019

I am the owner of 2140 Bayard Avenue (08-28-23-44-0053) and am contesting the $69.95 

Delinquent Trash Bill assessment on these grounds:

1. Ordinance 18-40 amended City Legislative Code Chapter 357.05 (g) to prohibit 

abutting properties from sharing garbage services if the properties were part of the 

Authorized Coordinated Collection Program.

2. Ordinance 18-40 was suspended on October 17, 2019 (Exhibit A).

3. I have shared a garbage cart with my next door neighbors at 2136 Bayard 

Avenue well before Coordinated Collection began.

Sincerely,

Peter K. Butler
2140 Bayard Avenue
St. Paul, MN 55118
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Exhibit A. Ordinance 18-40 was Suspended on October 17, 2019
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